LEXINGTON-FAYETTE URBAN COUNTY GOVERNMENT
Department of Planning, Preservation & Development
Division of Engineering

Jim Gray Derek J. Paulsen, Ph.D.
Mayor Commissioner

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Jim Gray
Urban County Council Members

FROM: Keith Lovan, P.E. £L_

DATE: October 11, 2012

RE: 2012 Construction Unit Price Contract
Recommendation of Award, Bid No. 94-2012

This memorandum is to request the Urban County Council’s authorization of a resolution to accept
the bids of three companies for the 2012 Construction Unit Price Contract. On June 26, 2012 we
opened bid for the above listed project. Nine of the twelve contractors were approved on September
28 with Resolution No. 510-2012. The following three companies have now submitted the
appropriate documentation.

The Allen Company, Inc., Boyd Gambrell Excavating, E. C. Matthews Company, Inc.

We are familiar with these contractor and therefore, recommend them as an acceptable bidders and
qualified to complete projects as they become available. We have completed sufficient
investigation and inquiries into the status of these bidders and feel confident to recommend them as
contractors and qualified to complete the projects.

A Bid Tab is also attached for your use.
If you have questions, please call me 258-3478.
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